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With God, all things are possible. 

6th November 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Children in Need 

 

As a school, we pride ourselves on our continued commitment to raising money each year for 

a variety of worthy causes whilst participating in some form of physical activity. This not 

only raises money for those who need it but also promotes an active lifestyle for our 

children. 

 

As Children in Need falls on Friday 17th November, children are invited to come into school 

wearing either their pyjamas or something spotty for a donation of £1. There will also be 

Children in Need wristbands on sale after half term for £1 however, as these are limited, 

they will be sold on a first come, first served basis. 

 

As Joe Wicks, ‘the Body Coach’, is the UK’s Children in Need School Ambassador, he will be 

encouraging children up and down the country to become more active. As a result, children 

will be taking part in a ‘PE with Joe’ session at some point during this day. 

 

There will also be a raffle where children will have the chance to win a variety of prizes. All 

children will receive a raffle ticket just for attending school that day. There will also be a 

chance for children to win more raffle tickets during the day by taking part in a Pudsey 

target throw challenge. This will be 20p for one go or 50p for three. Raffle prizes will be 

given out the following Friday. 

 

All proceeds raised throughout this day will go directly to Children in Need. Thank you so 

much for your continued help and support – it is really appreciated. 

 

  

Miss Spittlehouse 

 

Fundraising Co-ordinator 
 


